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Understanding the Securities Laws 2019
Presented by the Practising Law Institute (PLI)

September 18–19, 2019

Two Katten attorneys will participate in the PLI Understanding Securities Laws 2019 program. Mark 
Wood, head of the firm's Securities practice, will serve as co-chair of the event and will give opening 
remarks at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, September 18. On Thursday, September 19, Mark will present 
"Securities Law Aspects of Mergers, Acquisitions and Other Corporate Transactions" at 11:15 a.m. 
and "What's New in Securities Law? Traps for the Unwary" at 1:15 p.m. Mark and Securities Litigation 
partner Michael Diver will present "Navigating Ethics and Professionalism Requirements in Securities 
Law Practice" at 2:30 p.m.

Understanding the Securities Laws 2019 will provide an in-depth review of the basic aspects of the 
US federal securities laws. For more information, click here.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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michael.diver@katten.com
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